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Fw: you were curious about Ira's latest plans

-----Forwarded by Gregg A Swayze/GD/USGS/DOI on 08/05/2010 09:50AM -----

  To: Ray Kokaly <raymond@usgs.gov>, Gregg Swayze <gswayze@usgs.gov>
  From: Susan Ustin <slustin@ucdavis.edu>
  Sent by: susan.ustin@gmail.com
  Date: 07/06/2010 09:13PM
  Subject: you were curious about Ira's latest plans

  HI: In tonights Huffington Post an article "Scientists eager to get basic 
  measurements in the gulf" (or something like that). it is headed by Ira, and 
  this is their research plan. 

  Susan
  -- 
  Susan L. Ustin
  Professor of Resource Science, Department of Land, Air, and Water Resources
  Director, Center for Spatial Technologies and Remote Sensing (CSTARS)
  233 Veihmeyer Hall/ One Shields Avenue
  University of California
  Davis, CA 95616-8617
  (530) 752-0621 (office)
  (530) 752-5092 (lab)
  Fax: (530) 754-5491
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